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 Assembly 
 
 
To:  Shane McAteer, Clerk to the Committee for Finance and Personnel 

 

From:  Cathie White, Clerk to the Committee for Employment and Learning 

     

Date:  27 February 2014 

 
Subject: Inquiry into Flexible Working in the Public Sector in Northern Ireland 

 
 

Shane, 

 

At its meeting on 26 February 2014 the Committee for Employment and Learning considered a 

response from the Department for Employment and Learning regarding the Inquiry into Flexible 

Working in the Public Sector in Northern Ireland and agreed to forward it to the Committee for 

Finance and Personnel for information. 

 

I should be grateful if you would bring this to the attention of your Committee. 

 

Regards, 

 
 
Committee Clerk 
 
 
Enc. 

Committee for Employment and Learning  

Room 416 
Parliament Buildings 

 
Tel: +44 (0)28 9052 1448 

Fax: +44 (0)28 9052 1433 






